
It has finally stopped raining and we’re able to drive carts on the

Golf Course. It’s my understanding that the amount of rain we’ve

received in the past month has set some records. Speaking of

golf carts, I need everyone’s help following the cart path only

rules when it has rained. The cart path only rules protect our golf

course conditions and that is very important! Unfortunately, I

have had to speak with a few people for violating the cart rules.

Also, if you have a handicap flag, you still may not drive on the

course on the par 3’s, past the rope or indicator of carts

returning to the cart path and tee complexes. When a team

member sees violations of these rules, it will be addressed with

the customer. I appreciate everyone’s due diligence with

protecting the golf course.

Golf Pro Tip
Golf Pro Tip: As a PGA Professional I use the acronym “PGA” In most of my Lessons.

You can use it as well. Use P for Posture, G for Grip and A for Alignment. These basic

fundamentals are used by the best players in the world. If it’s good enough for them,

it should certainly be good enough for the rest of us. If anyone has questions or

needs help with any of these areas, feel free to seek me out and I’ll be happy to help

you.
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Golf Council: A Golf Council has been established. The next meeting is September

22. More information to follow in the next newsletter.

Golf Lessons: Currently Lessons are $40 for ½ hour and $70 for an hour taught by

PGA Professional, Scott Neal. Lessons are available for all levels of play, from

beginners to highly skilled players. Check with the Golf Shop or Scott Neal, to make

an appointment.

Please keep in mind that the Cardinal Snack Bar is open and COVID-19

Guidelines are in place.

Golf News

Upcoming Tournaments

WEEKLY LUNCH
SPECIALS $9.25

Spicy Chicken Sandwich 

Pot Roast

Tuna or Chicken Wrap

Fried Chicken, Mashed

Potatoes & Green Beans

Pork or Chicken Sliders

Monday

Tuesday

Wednesday

Thursday

Friday

The following are the tournaments that are scheduled for the rest of 2020.

September 12-13

September 18

October 16

October 24

November 21

Club Championship, tee times at 8 AM

CG Scramble, start time is 1 PM

CG Scramble, start time is 1 PM

Halloween Scramble, start time is 9 AM

Turkey Shoot, start time is 10 AM



Annual Green Fee Pricing: 

E1 – E5 Active Duty Enlisted and Youth (17 & Under) Single - $390

Family - $625

All Remaining Authorized Users Single - $660

Family - $1,050

Associate Single - $900

Family - $1,450

Due to directives from IMCOM, we are no longer accepting monthly fees for annual

greens fees.  Fees listed above must be paid in full, respectively, prior to October 1,

2020 or before first use of the new fiscal year.  We are currently accepting

membership payments in the Pro Shop.

We appreciate your continued

support and patronage. Please feel

free to encourage others to join The

Cardinal Golf Club. We currently are

open to all DoD Personnel and

honorably discharged Veterans.

Membership News


